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January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 2 Arundel Castle Visit  – Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to attend a year group visit to Arundel Castle on the 29th June 2023. 
This visit is designed to enhance your child’s understanding of the History Topic they will be learning in 
the summer term - Castles. 
 
During this exciting day, your child will have a guided tour of the beautiful castle which towers over 
Arundel.  They will be able to imagine what life inside a castle was like for different people and 
understand how castles helped defend land in the past. There will be the opportunity for your child to 
engage in child-friendly, hands-on activities and a historical workshop led by English Heritage experts. 
 
We will travel from Springwood by coach at 9.00am and expect to return to school at 3.00pm. 
 
The cost of this visit is £16.10 per child, please visit SCOpay to make payment and complete the on line 
form to give permission for your child to attend. 
 
Your child will be provided with a free packed lunch for this visit, unless you wish to provide your own.   
 
Please note the closing date for booking is Friday 16th June 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Gill Bryant  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


